

Henrietta Hill, Assistant Coroner Inner London South Coroner's Court 1 Tennis Street Southwark SE1 1YD

RECEIVED

29 March 2017

Dear Madam

Robert John Entenman (JNR)

Further to your Report to Prevent Future Deaths made under Paragraph 7, Schedule 5, of the Coroners and Justice Act 2009 and Regulation 28 and 29 of the Coroners (Investigations) Regulations 2013, I am writing on behalf of Director of Fitness to Practise, to provide you with our response. I am the case manager with oversight of this matter.

We thank you for bringing your concerns to our attention in respect of the nursing care provided to a patient who passed away, in which you found that certain aspects of care provided by the nurse were not properly completed.

We are aware of the particular issues raised about the registered nurse who reviewed Mr Entenman in the time leading up to his death. We are currently investigating this matter and are considering the concerns in accordance with our statutory functions.

I understand the case officer dealing with this matter has been corresponding with you and will be in a position to provide you with a further update in due course.

If we can provide any further input on this matter, please do not hesitate to contact me on

n **____**

Yours sincerely

Investigations Manager

First Floor, 1 Kemble Street, London WC2B 4AN T +44 20 7462 5800/5801. F +44 20 7580 3410 DX 37970 Kingsway www.nmc.org.uk.